
 

For Local 8 Members at Sea Mar Homecare 
March 22, 2024 

   
We Reached a Tentative Agreement! 

 
  
 
“We are recommending a Yes! Vote” 
Our new contract will include: 
 
 Higher pay   
 Double the retirement benefits 
 Evening, Night and Weekend extra pay 
 More holidays  
 More mileage reimbursement 
 Respect for our experience 
 

 
 

OPEIU 8 Bargaining Team:  Maria Diaz, Nadia Pineda, Marisela Robles 
 
We’ve taken action and moved Sea Mar management further than ever before.  Our 
bargaining team is recommending a Yes vote based on all of our involvement, 
negotiations and support from frontline workers.  We are setting up an in-person vote 
meeting on Wednesday, March 27 from 3:00 -7:00 PM at the Burien Public Library.  
Join us!  
 
Vote Meeting – Wednesday, March 27 



Burien Public Library – Conference room 2nd floor 
400 SW 152nd St. Burien  
 
Wednesday March 27, 3:30 – 7:00 pm.   
 

 
 
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Jesse Holtzinger-
Cruz at jesse@opeiu8.org or 800-600-2433 ext. 140. 
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